
 

 

Save the Date 
 

V Form College Symposium 
Wednesday, January 31 -Thursday, February 1, 2024 

 
 
Wednesday, January 31 

 

5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

 
 
Thursday, February 1 

 
9:00 a.m. -11:00 a.m. 

Helpful Hints for the College Process 
Class of 1998 Lecture Hall/Centennial Building 
(Parent's only) 

 
Reception immediately following in the 
Tremaine Art Gallery, Centennial Building 

 
 

College Symposium 
Class of 1998 Lecture Hall/Centennial Building 

Luncheon immediately following in the Dining Hall 

Hosted by the College Office, the College Symposium offers the Fifth Form an 
opportunity to learn about the process of selecting a college. Several visiting 
college admissions officers will present and answer questions that will highlight the 
key points of the process. 

 
If you are unable to attend it live, it will be recorded and made available to parents. 
Thursday's session is a mandatory event for our Vth form students. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Tina Gomez in the College Office at 
860-435-5716 or tgomez@salisburyschool.org 
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